
April 1st, 2025 Edition

Important Dates
● April 3rd- Parent Engagement Night 

for Penhold Waskasoo Middle School 
at 6:30pm in the Learning Commons.

● April 4th- Pie the Principals at 2:30pm
● April 7th- Student of the Month 

Assembly at 2:15pm
● April 8th- Parent Council Meeting at 

7:00pm in Staff Room
● April 9th- Pizza with the Principals for 

Award Winners
● April 9th to 11th- First Nations 

Residency 
● April 11th- First Nations Pow Wow in 

the gym at 1:30pm
● April 18th to April 27th- No School- 

Spring Break!
● April 29th- Flower Sales Cut Off

****Have you had a chance to fill out 
the Chinook’s Edge School Division 
Survey? If not, please click the 
following link. We value your feedback 
as it helps us to plan for the upcoming 
school year! ****

Penhold 
Panthers 
Chronicle

sFrom the Principal’s Desk
Someone keeps reminding us that Spring is here, however, there seems to 
be more and more snow showing up! Hopefully the warmer weather is 
around the corner! 

March was an incredible month with some fantastic school wide events 
taking place around the building! Our second annual Makers Market was 
tremendously successful! Our students enjoyed showcasing their 
homemade goods and making sales to both old and young! Overall, more 
that $2400.00 worth of goods were sold. Basketball for Grades 4-6 came to 
an end, and students celebrated with their coaches! 

We have a number of fundraisers taking place at PES to support the 
purchasing of athletic jerseys for the new Penhold Waskasoo Middle School. 
Our school wide Spring Hanging Baskets went live on March 4th. All sales 
are due by April 29th. Please use this Blue Grass Fundraiser Link to 
purchase your flowers. All flowers will be delivered the week of Mother’s Day 
on May 8th starting at 11:00am! 

Our Parent Council will be running a 50/50 cash raffle through Raffle Box- 
“Get your Golden Eggs!” It will run starting April 14th and end on May 8th. 
Tickets can be purchased for the following: 1 for $5, 3 for $10, 10 for $20 
and 30 for $50. Get your tickets before they sell out!

Pie the Principal will be taking place on Friday, April the 4th! We welcome 
Parents and Guardians to come and take in the fun…. And also donate to 
throw a pie at your favorite staff members! All funds raised will be going to 
the athletic jerseys at Penhold Waskasoo Middle School! Both Mrs. Baird 
and Mrs. Meyer and are ready to take a few pies to the face, along with a 
few teachers who have stepped up to join in the “whipping good fun!” 

Thank you to all the families who came and supported our evenings of 
Parent/Teacher Interviews. We had a number of things happening in the 
building those nights: Makers Market, PAC Bake Sale, and Book Fair! 
Interviews bridge the connection between home and school. It is important 
for our students to feel like we all work as a team in their success in 
education! 

Our students truly enjoyed the Alien Inline Skating Program this past week, 
and gained great skill and confidence as they skated around the gym, This 
program is paid by our hot lunch program- so thank you for supporting the 
hot lunches! The cost for each student is roughly $25.00 each.

Please join Mrs. Baird and Mrs. Meyer this Thursday for our Parental 
Engagement Night where we will be talking and sharing ideas for Penhold 
Waskasoo Middle School. Please register using the following link. 

Mark your calendars for our End of Era Celebration where previous students 
and staff, as well as community members can come and say their goodbyes 
to “Penhold School” before it gets torn down! This will be held on Sunday, 
June 1st, from 2:00pm until 4:00pm. 

We’ve been selected by CESD to host a Indigenous Residency. On the 9th, 
10th and 11th of April, students will learn from Clare Butterfly, a Knowledge 
Keeper and Drummer, Dean Johnson. A tradition stew lunch and bannock 
will be served to all students on Friday. Parents and Guardians are invited to 
join us for a PowWow in the gym on the 11th at 1:30pm.

As we start booking year end field trips, a reminder that all outstanding 
fees must be paid before students can attend. This includes agenda fees, 
option fees and swimming. If you need help with these fees, please call the 
office. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the office! Happy April!
Mrs. Lisa Baird- Principal of Penhold Elementary

Principal- Mrs. Lisa Baird  & Vice- Principal- Mrs. Giselle Meyer

School Fees
If you have not done so already, 
please login to Student Quickpay 
to pay your child’s school fees. CTF 
Option Fees and Agenda fees 
have been posted to your account 
already this school year. 

Swimming fees will be added to 
student accounts before they start 
swimming. All swimming fees need 
to be paid in advance for students 
to swim. 

Please connect with Mrs. Baird or 
Mrs. Meyer at the office if you 

need some support with school 
fees! 

***We now have a DEBIT Machine 
at the school office***

https://www.penholdelementary.ca/calendar
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffFoMk1P3OZKcABiCfvpiuDbRghSAkT4Ra4wRuyxgIZNRIqQ/viewform
https://form.jotform.com/250375994966274
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScUl8q_YYrX6o5qshcCGUjI1P1Ry1zP84Mz9TSFsV3zGN7CGQ/viewform?usp=preview
https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/


Pie the Principal
The kids have told us, there is no day better 
than the day they get the chance to Pie the 
Principal.  Mrs. Baird and Mrs. Meyer look 
forward to taking a pie or two to the face…. 

anything for a good cause!

All funds raised by the students will be donated 
to our Penhold Waskasoo Middle School 

Athletic Department for the purchase of team 
jerseys.

This year, the top two donations in each class 
will get to throw a pie as well we will randomly 
draw 10 students from each grade who donate 

money to also throw a pie! Come join us on 
April 4th at 2:30pm down in the gym for some 

“whipping” good fun for a great cause!

Parent Teacher Interviews
Thank you to those of you who 

participated in our two evenings of 
Parent/Teacher interviews! We had 

a wonderful showing of families, 
proving that the connection from 
school to home is important. A 
HUGE thank you to those who 

purchased baked goods from the 
bake sale, book fair and items from 
the Makers Market! We appreciate 

your support!!!!!!!

PES Maker’s Market
A huge thank you to Mrs. Meyer for 
putting on the Makers Market, and a 

job well done to all of our students for 
their entrepreneurial spirit! A job well 

done by each of students. Over 
$2400.00 was made by our students 
from selling their handmade goods! 

 

Badminton at PES
Our Panther Badminton program 
has started for the Grade 4’s and 
will be starting for the 5’s and 6’s. 
Please get the permission forms 

back to the corresponding 
teachers, ASAP!
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Book Sales
Mrs. Keeler is working hard at going 

through our current collection of books 
before our move to PWMS. There will be 

a book sale on April 11th and 14th 
during the lunch recess and after school 

until 4:00. All books will be $1.00. All 
money collected will go towards new 
books for Penhold Waskasoo Middle 

School.

Penhold Elementary School Council
1. A huge thank you to all the volunteers and bakers and parents who 
helped make our bake sale a smashing success. With your help we 

raised just over $1500! 

2. Raffle 50/50 is back this year! The raffle will run from April 14 - May 
8th. Please see poster below for more information.

3. Casino fundraiser! PES will be doing a casino fundraiser again this 
year. The dates are August 1 - 2nd. Please stay tuned for volunteer 

sign-up information. 

4. Time is running out to order your End of Era hoodies and T-shirts. 
Email Parent Council at penholdelementary.schoolcouncil@gmail.com 

to order. 

5. Our next School Council and Parent Council meeting is April 8th at 
7:00pm at the school. All are welcome to attend.

6. School Council is proud to help fund the Indigenous dancers & 
singers that will be coming on April 11th through a grant made 

available by the Alberta School Council Association. All parents are 
welcome and encouraged to attend the assembly that afternoon. Time 

TBD.

PES Spring Flower Fundraiser
Please take a look at the Flower Fundraiser from Blue Grass Sod 

Farms. All monies raised will go towards the new athletic jerseys for 
Penhold Waskasoo Middle School! To order click HERE!

 

https://form.jotform.com/250375994966274


What a Month…
A jam packed 

month of March with 
tons of learning and 

fun here at PES!
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